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TENTERFIELD LIBRARY ‘CALL & COLLECT’ WORKS GREAT! 

 
Tenterfield Public Library would like to thank all the wonderful borrowers who have 

used the ‘Call & Collect’ service during the past week.  
 
Library staff are appreciative of the cooperation and patience shown by our customers 

as books are selected and made ready for collection at the back door. Please be 
assured staff are following the strict sanitation processes we have in place for the 

safety of both customers and staff and please keep the calls coming!    
 
Council will continue to undertake risk assessments as the gradual relaxation of the 

COVID-19 regulations take place.  However, unfortunately at this stage, personal 
access to the Library is not allowable. 

 
For any queries about using the Call & Collect service or about Digital or Full 
Membership of the Library, please phone 6736 6060 or email 

tenpublib@tenterfield.nsw.gov.au .  
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